
16th November 2018 

This week has been anti-bullying week.  We have spent a lot of time talking about the impact 

of bullying on others and identifying behaviours that resemble bullying.  The children have 

really engaged with these discussions and have carried out activities to support their 

understanding.  If you would like any further information about bullying please refer to the 

Anti-bullying Alliance website https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/, or our school website 

where the pupil council have created an anti-bullying leaflet. 

 

 

 

 

 

In English, children have continued to use simple and compound sentences when writing their 

own stories and have been editing some of their work.  They are looking forward to 

completing their stories and putting them into their own story book. 

In maths, the children have been developing their skills in columnar addition and subtraction 

- working with two-digit and three-digit numbers.  We will continue this over the next week.    
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The preparation for our year 3/4 Christmas production are coming along nicely.  We have 

sent home the song words for the children to learn.  Please could you encourage your child to 

practice them as often as possible - thankyou. 

 

 

 


